
2013-14 Report of the Ad Hoc Committee on Marks 

After its creation in the Fall of 2013, the Committee has: 

• Led a series of discussions at Campus- and College-Senates to discuss the current uses of the WP 
and WF marks; 

• Researched the use of WP and WF at transfer institutions; 
• Developed and modified a proposal to replace the WP and WF marks with the WS mark, also 

requiring faculty to submit last dates of attendance or participation on all F marks; 
• Led discussions of this proposal at Campus- and College-Senates and online; 
• Conducted an online balloting of the faculty on the proposal, which was passed; 
• Conducted a survey of the current uses of the I mark; 
• Shared the results of the I mark survey at Campus Senate meetings. 

The next step, continued discussion of the results of the I mark survey, should be taken up by the Senate 
in Fall 2014. 

With the review of the I mark incomplete, the committee recommends its ad-hoc status be extended for 
the 2014-15 academic year, for the sole purpose of creating a well-researched recommendation on the 
status and changes to the I mark. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Patrick O’Connor, Chair 

11 June 2014 


